December 27,2017

Dr. Brenda Freeman, Superintendent
Wellsboro Area School District

227 Nichols Street

Wellsboro, PA 16901

Dear Dr. Freeman:

Please accept this letter as notification of my retirement with the Wellsboro Area School District.
I will retire June 7, 2018 or the last official teacher day of this school year. It has been a
wonderful opportunity to work with the students, and I have enjoyed it very much. These years
have gone by quickly.

I will miss the students, and I always tried to make a difference in their lives. I felt it was
important to treat the students with dignity and respect, and they responded. When students and
parents gave me praise, that was a great reward.
Sincerely,
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Diane L. Stratton
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